
This activity is organized and solely sponsored by a 
recognized parent or community organization in support of 

the DeForest Area School District and not by the school 
district itself. It is recognized that the intent of the activity is 

to ultimately support students and families served by the 
DeForest Area School District. Permission to distribute this 

material has been given by the district.


